To: Marshall County Board

From: Marshall County Airport Board

RE: Marshall County Airport Board Member

Dear Chairman Kroeschen,

The term of airport board member Mike Healy is expiring. After many years of excellent service Mr. Healy has decided to retire. He does so with our thanks and gratitude.

As a replacement we are asking that the board appoint:

Michael Flahaven 111 W. Elm Street Wenona, IL 61377

Mr. Flahaven is a resident of Marshall County, employed at Wenona State Bank and comes highly recommended. Mr. Flahaven meets the statutory requirements for appointment to the airport board.

Thankyou for your time and consideration.

Patrick J. Murphy, Marshall Co.

Airport Board President

